
TEXAS CHRISTIAN UNIVERSITY
FORT WORTH, TEXAS 

February 12, 1954 

To the Faculty and Staff 
Texas Christian University 

My dear Friends : 

We need to have an important meeting of the 
Faculty to consider Health and Hospitalization 
Insurance . Several months ago, a Committee was 
appointed to work on this matter . The Committee 
is ready to report. Will you please come to the 
Little Theatre for a meeting to consider this 
matter, at 3:30 on Monday afternoon, February 22 . 

Very co r dial y yours, 

M. E. Sadler 
Pres i dent 


